
E-mails related to the outreach webinar to the tribes on the Wyoming Agreement that was held 
on May 16, 2017.  These e-mails were communications with NRC staff and external 
stakeholders prior to the webinar. 
 
Email dated May 15, 2017 from C Vaugh of the ACHP to D White regarding slides provided by 
D White prior to webinar. 
 
Email dated May 23, 2017 from S Stokely of the ACHP to S Talley and D White regarding 
concerns from G Killsahundred. 
 
Email dated May 24, 2017 from D White to Yufna Soldier Wolf regarding regarding setting up a 
discussion on concerns related to the Agreement State process. 
 
Email dated May 24, 2017 from D White to G Killsahundred regarding setting up a discussion on 
concerns related to the Agreement State process. 
 
Email dated June 2, 2017 from D White to B Schiffer of WWC Engineering regarding request for 
information on Agreement State process. 


